
 

23 February 2024 
 

SAND EXCAVATION TANTABIDDI 
BOAT RAMP 

 
The Shire of Exmouth advises that excavation works will occur at the Tantabiddi Boat Ramp, 
commencing on Tuesday, 27/02/2024, for two (2) to three (3) days.  
 
Excavation works will be undertaken during appropriate low tide windows commencing at 
approximately 5:30 AM each morning for a likely duration of three (3) hours, or as conditions 
allow. During the operational hours of work each morning, access to the southern ramp will be 
restricted. Best efforts will be made to maintain access to the northern ramp during works.  
 
However, the Shire asks that, where possible, launching prior to 8.00 AM on Tuesday 
(27/02/2024) and Wednesday (28/02/2024) is reconsidered or an alternative launching 
location sought.  
 
The Shire appreciates the community's understanding and cooperation while these works are 
completed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Benjamin Lewis  
Chief Executive Officer 

 


